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§3504.  Treatment of certain small consumer-owned transmission and distribution utilities
1.  Exemption.  Upon request of a consumer-owned transmission and distribution utility of not 

more than 150 customers, the commission may exempt the utility from any of the requirements of any 
commission rules and this Title, with the exception of sections 3502 and 3503.
[PL 1999, c. 398, Pt. A, §88 (AMD); PL 1999, c. 398, Pt. A, §§104, 105 (AFF).]

2.  Rule-making considerations.  The commission shall take into account the form of governance 
of consumer-owned transmission and distribution utilities when promulgating rules and shall state in 
any notice of proposed rulemaking relating to those utilities what consideration has been given to the 
ability of those utilities to regulate matters covered under their own authority and, in promulgating 
those rules, may not impose unreasonable requirements on consumer-owned transmission and 
distribution utilities.
[PL 1999, c. 398, Pt. A, §88 (AMD); PL 1999, c. 398, Pt. A, §§104, 105 (AFF).]
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